
 

 
 
 

2020 Conference 
 
This bipartisan interest group is open to House and Senate members. The group is 
studying long-term issues related to demographic changes in Minnesota; in the 
year 2020, it is projected that more Minnesotans will be of retirement age than 
school age. 
  
Issues the group is discussing include: 

• how Minnesota will pay for health care as the older population continues to 
grow; and 

• possible changes in state priorities as the population ages. 
 
 
Contacts 
Rep. Joe Atkins – 651-296-4192, rep.joe.atkins@house.mn 
Rep. Laura Brod – 651-296-4229, rep.laura.brod@house.mn 
Sen. Ann Rest – 651-296-2889 
Sen. Geoff Michel – 651-296-6238, sen.geoff.michel@senate.mn 
 
Bob DeBoer, Citizens League 
 
 


